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February 19, 2017

Sunday, February 19th 
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am 	 Choir Rehearsal
10:30am	 Worship Service
 5:00pm	 Deacons’ meeting
		  No Youth 

Monday, February 20th
 3:00pm 	 C.S. Lewis
 6:00pm 	 Basketball - Open Gym

Tuesday, February 21st   
10:00am 	 Staff Meeeting
10:00am	 O.W.L.S.  Walk @ FLC
  6:00pm 	 Body Charge Fitness
 
Wednesday, February 22nd
 5:30pm	 Dinner
 6:15pm 	 Midweek Worship
 6:15pm	 Youth and Children
 7:oopm	 Sanctuary Choir
 
Thursday, February 23rd
 10:00am	 O.W.L.S.  Walk @ FLC 
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 6:30pm 	 TriCounty Bridge
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Wednesday, February 22nd

Menu				    Volunteers
Meatloaf			   Ann Hacker
Mashed Potatoes		  Sharon Pace
Cole Slaw			   Sherry Pace
Peas
Dessert

The Valentine's dinner fundraiser for the youth mission trip to 
Nicaragua was a wonderful success. 80 guests came out and enjoyed 
a delicious Central American themed meal. There was a photo booth, 
hors d'oeuvres table, beautiful decorations, and perfect table settings. 
We were serenaded by the musical stylings of J.P. Winchester and 
Shelby Winchester and Danny Phelps. It was so special because of how 
supportive our church is with our student ministry. Thank you so much!

I would also like to thank the many students and adults who helped set 
up and decorate, prepare and serve food, and clean up after the meal. 
A special thank you to Cindy Finneseth and Glennis Hensley without 
whom this dinner would have never happened. Again, thank you to all! 
It was a great night and helped our group get closer to our goal of going 
to Nicaragua. ¡Gracias, amigos!  - Alex



First Baptist Church at Worship

February 19, 2017
The Seventh Sunday after Epiphany

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 119:33-40

I Corinthians 3:10-11, 16-23 
Matthew 5:38-48

Anthem by the Sanctuary Choir
Christ Is Made the Sure Foundation

Sermon by Austin Carty
“If You Love Those Who Love You”

The Baptism of Lucas Tremaine

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Austin Carty
 		  528-9241

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:    	 Elizabeth Reese
		  523-2245

USHERS & GREETERS
February 19, 2017

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Nettie Sosh
4. Bill Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Ron Herd 
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

February 12, 2017	
		  	 Budget Offerings:    $      7,847.20
		     YTD  Budget Offerings:	 $    62,589.20
                                           Loose Change:    $             83.12

			 
February 19, 2017:
	       Nursery:	  Jennifer Hannah and Lisa Harrison

Children’s Church:  April Carty and Maria Lockridge		
		

The Sanctuary flowers for February 19th
are placed in honor of 

MOLLIE DANIEL AND KEVIN PACE birthdays
by

Mark & Jenny Daniel
Daniel, Lindsay, Harrison, and Jackson Lowe

Sue Mills and Sherry Pace

Gifts have been given to the General fund
In memory of BO PACE

 by
Fredina Cobb

Bob and Kim Croley
John and Orita Fletcher

Tommie S. Halford
Joyce Tipton

A gift has been given to the Nicaraguan Mission fund
In memory of BO PACE

by
Ruth Bradley

Christian love and sympathy are extended to the family and 
friends of Dolores Mackey

Christian love and sympathy are extended to John and Kathy 
Stansberry and family in the passing of John’s sister, 

Rose Ann Lankford

On Sunday, March 5, pastor and author Tommy Brown will be 
preaching at FBC and also leading our congregation through a 
stewardship workshop based on the principles in his new book, The 
Seven Money Types: Discover How God Wired You to Handle Money. 
The book, published by Zondervan and available in bookstores 
everywhere March 14, is a fascinating look at the way God has 
uniquely designed each of us to approach financial management.

Tommy will preach that morning during worship, and then, 
immediately following an all-church lunch in the fellowship hall, he 
will lead a workshop on biblical stewardship. The entire event will 
conclude at 1:30. Childcare will be provided throughout the lunch 
and event.

What’s your Biblical Money Type? You can discover your biblical 
money type by taking the quiz at http://www.tommybrown.org/
quiz/. 

Extreme Build XII
June 11-17, 2017

Kimberly Powell is the recipient of the CBF Kentucky 2017 
Extreme Build house in McCreary County, Kentucky.
This will be the twelfth home CBF Kentucky has built in McCreary 
County with the help of countless individuals and partners from 
churches and non-profits from Kentucky and beyond.

Through the contribution of funding and labor from CBF 
Kentucky churches and individuals, Extreme Build recipients 
carry an affordable mortgage on a solid, sustainable new house. 
If you would like to contribute to the 2017 build, watch for 
registration information soon to participate June 11-17, 2017.


